
Ramsgate 
9 July 2019 

 
Dear PINS,  
 
I am writing to express my extreme disquiet over the unjust last-minute submissions 
RSP have made to you in the last few hours. 
 
This clearly makes the content impossible to read, digest and respond in time for 
your deadline, which was lengthy. 
 
In the minds of many of us who have given up a huge amount of time to express our 
opposition to RSP’s plans, this is further demonstration of their disregard for the 
people who would be most affected by an air-freight operation, in favour of the 
pursuit of profit. 
 
The brevity of this submission, at 7.38pm, at the end of a working weekday, is an 
indication of the lack of time available to respond. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Christabel Bradley 
	


